
 
 

 

 
17th February 2022 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
In October of 2021 Northern Australia Primary Health Limited (NAPHL) was pleased to engage TM 
Murphy Constructions as a builder for the renovation of our headspace Whitsundays Office. 
 
We found Tim Murphy and his team extremely responsive both in the tendering process and 
working with us to achieve the best possible outcome with the highest level of workmanship, 
attention to detail and quality along with a focus on professionalism.  Their work included repairs 
and remodelling of an existing premises performing under a very tight schedule with high visibility.   
 
It was a pleasure to work with Tim and his team.              
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Luke Guazzo 
Chief Executive Officer 
Northern Australia Primary Health Limited 


